
 

  

 

                                                                                                                       July 8, 2024  

Customer Advisory - Houston Team Without Power 

                                                      

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Email and phones responses are delayed and we are handling urgent cases at the moment. 

Most of the team is without power/internet due to the hurricane Beryl. 

 

The eye of the storm is just now passing through and it will get a little worse over next 

hour or so and don't expect the power to be backup anytime soon.  Will keep you updated 

with status. 

 

Feel free to contact us sales@mllnet.com for any questions.  

 

Best Regards, 

Maersk Line, Limited 
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